April 25, 2019

Please join hundreds of us at the State House for Mass Senior Care's Advocacy
Day on Tuesday, May 21st at 10:00 a.m. Advocacy Day is one of the Association's
most important events of the year, when we show the collective strength of the
nursing facility community. Please promote the State House Advocacy Day within
your community and let Mass Senior Care know how you plan to participate. Click
here to download the flyer and participation form.

At 10:00 a.m., we will kick off with a rally at the Grand Staircase on the second
floor. The most important part of Advocacy Day is meeting with your legislators and
urging them to support and protect quality nursing home care for the 200,000
individuals who live and work in the Commonwealth's nursing facilities.

To assist you in scheduling meetings with your local elected officials following the
rally, please click here to find your legislators. Please contact Jennifer Chen at (617)
558-0202, ext. 239 if you have any questions or need assistance scheduling
legislative meetings.
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